
What You Need to Know About the 
Nevada Health Authority (NVHA) 

Our goal is to create a healthy, thriving Nevada by providing easy access to 
quality, affordable care and driving innovation in health care. 

What is Changing? 
The Nevada Health Authority will now include 
Medicaid, Nevada Health Link, and Public 
Employees Benefits Program (PEBP). 
These agencies will work together to simplify 
and improve your health care experience. 
Nevada Health Authority will enhance efficiency 
by reducing duplication and negotiating  better  
health  care  deals  for 
Nevadans. What is Staying the Same? 

Your health care benefits and providers will not 
change. 
All current services will continue without 
interruption, now with even more resources 
and support. 

 
Why did Nevada make this change? 

Passed unanimously through Nevada’s 83rd 
Legislative Session to combine strengths and 
resources, and support better access to better 
health care for Nevadans. 
To improve quality and access to health care 
services through unified leadership. 
To responsibly manage resources and ensure 
long-term sustainability for Nevada’s health 
programs. 
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